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FAIRLEY LEADERSHIP
THE GOULBURN MURRAY COMMURNITY LEADERSHIP PROGRAMME

4 August 2006

Mr Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen
Fairley Leadership Programme - ‘Our Capital City’ Seminar

On behalf of the participants and the Board, | sincerely thank you for your generosity in
participating as a speaker of the 2006 Fairley Leadership Programme.

The feedback from the participants was overwhelmingly positive towards your session.
One of comments made in regard to your presentation was that you were “SO
focussed...amazing strength given what he suffered”

The Fairley Leadership Programme relies on the generosity of its speakers in donating

their valuable time and | thank you for your generous and productive input to the
Programme.

STEPHEN MERRYLEES
Executive Director
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STEPHEN MERRYLEES, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, P.O. BOX 1409 SHEPPARTON, 3632,
MOBILE 0427 316 885
email exec.dir@fairleyleadership.com



